
From: Chris Wallace
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Information request
Date: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 12:58:50 PM

This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

I am requesting a list of all homes that have had their water shut off in Erie County. Please respond at
buffalobraves21@gmail.com
Sent from my iPad

C-11

mailto:buffalobraves21@gmail.com
mailto:foil@ecwa.org

